
 

 

PRESS RELEASE                                                                                                                       
 
The City of Oakwood 
30 Park Avenue 
Oakwood, Ohio 45419 
 
Subject: 2021 Leaf Collection 
 
Date:  September 24, 2021 
 

  
OAKWOOD, OHIO:    
 
The city of Oakwood will begin the annual fall leaf collection program on Monday, October 11.  As 
in previous years, the program will provide bi-weekly leaf pickups of all areas throughout 
Oakwood.  The city is divided into ten sections with each being collected on a 2-week interval.   
The collection schedule is posted on the city website (www.oakwoodohio.gov) and is published 
in the October/November Oakwood Scene newsletter. 
 
Property owners should place their leaves directly into the roadway gutter, just a day or two 
before the scheduled pick-up day.  Alternatively, citizens may self-dump their leaves 24-7 in the 
yard debris dumpsters located at the Creager Field parking lot (the Dog Park at Shafor and 
Irving), or at the public works yard, 210 Shafor Boulevard, between 8 am and 12 noon on the 
following three dates: 
Saturday, October 2 
Saturday, November 6 
Saturday, December 4 
 
The leaf collection program is scheduled to end on Friday, December 17, but will be shortened or 
extended if conditions warrant.   
 
 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT   
K. Douglas Spitler, Director of Engineering and Public Works  
(937) 298-0777 
spitler@oakwood.oh.us 
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http://www.oakwoodohio.gov/

